HISTORICAL SOCIETY
OF THE TOWN OF CLARENCE

FALL 2019 Newsletter

The full newsletter will be published and mailed out late December / early January. This issue
will be a fast update on current items!

CLARENCE HISTORY MUSEUM NEWS

As of October 23, 2019, all our genealogy resources have been moved into the Clarence
History Museum! The Trustees made the decision to locate all of the society resources in one
building. This move facilitates more consistent hours for the museum. Wednesdays now begin
at 9:30 for Genealogy Research and the museum begins open hours at 10:00am. The building
now remains open until 3:00 pm every Wednesday. Our Sunday hours are the 2" and 4"
Sundays of each month from 1:00 pm to 3:00 pm. Tours are always available by appointment.

With our new hours, the Trustees have also decided the museum will be open year round! Only
inclement weather should effect open hours. Exhibits will be changed while the museum is open
as well as on closed times.

LAST 2019 PROGRAM

Our last program for 2019 is WORLD WAR | presented by Greg Kinal. The program will be
presented in the Town Park Clubhouse on Tuesday November 12, 2019. Doors are open at
6:30 and the presentation will begin at 7:00 pm. All programs are free and open to the public!

CHRISTMAS OPEN HOUSE

On Sunday December 8, 2019, The Historical Society of the Town of Clarence will be hosting
our Christmas Open House! We will be open at 1:00 pm at the Clarence History Museum. The
museum will be decorated for the Christmas Season, and refreshments will be served.
Christmas music will be playing. Please come visit the museum!
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